
School Council Meeting 

Friday 30
th

 September 2016 

Present:  Gabriel Dobson and Madeleine Sparrow (Class 1) 

             Luki Clements and Emily Lord (Class 2) 

             Millie Sawyers and Henry Nicolls (Class 3) 

             Ernest Jardzioch and Izzy White (Class 4) 

             Tania Mupereki and Matthew Ryan (Class 5) 

             Joshua Joyce and Mia Keat (Class 6) 

and Mrs Parkinson 

 

Welcome to our new school council representatives.    We talked about how we have our 

meetings.   We eat lunch while we have our meetings, so they are our ‘eating meetings’. 

The children talked about the playground and what they enjoy playing with, both over in the 

Reception playground and in the big KS1 playgrounds.  

It was suggested by Year 1 and Year 2 children that what they want most of all is to be able 

to play with CRATES in the playground.    They love going over to the Reception playground 

and playing with the crates there, but would LOVE to have some of their own. 

They would also like bikes. We did talk about space and whether it would be practical to 

have bikes in the big playground, and this needs a bit more discussion. 

There was a request for a new ‘noughts and crosses’ game, which needs replacing, and for 

hoops.    So many children enjoy ‘hooping’ this seems a brilliant idea.    Mrs Parkinson will 

sort this out. 

The next meeting will be in a few weeks, thank you for all your ideas.  

 


